
You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important 

 
 

From: N HILL  
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 5:36 PM 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: West Burton Solar Project – EN010132 

 

Ref afp157. 
Nicholas Emma Hill owners of Hill agriculture 

 
We do object 
We are first generation farmers that have gained planning permission for our new farm yard the 
accumulative amount of cables routed through our land Gate Burton solar ,west Burton,cotton and Tillbridge 
will have a devastating impact on our agricultural business and new farm yard Hill Agriculture will simply not 
be able to develop our new business and farm yard and ultimately this could put us out business Hill 
agriculture cannot stress enough how this will affect us surly it is a human right that our business continues 
to support our family . 
Regards Nicholas Emma Hill 
Owners of Hill agriculture 
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